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On May 14, 2017, one of the Tongil Group Round-Off Salary project called "Syrian Refugee Children's 

School" held an opening ceremony in Lebanon. 

 

The "Syrian Refugee Children's School" is carrying out primary education for the children of Syrian 

refugees, who have migrated to the neighboring country of Lebanon to escape from violence and 

devastation caused by the Syrian civil war, and have not yet received the proper care and education. 

 

 
 

In 2015, this was the Tongil Group Round-Off Salary's first selected project, and with the fund, they 

started to educate the children of Syrian refugees by building schools and recruiting teachers. In 2017, 

Tongil Group Round-Off Salary project was re-elected so that it could maintain the school and again 

provide educational opportunities to the children of Syrian refugees. 

 

 


